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A message
From our Kansas 

District Directors

The rains have arrived as I write this just prior to Memorial Day. Five
inches in 2 days in my gauge with another day of rain to come. Would
be better spread out over a little time but sure is perking up the grass
and trees. Yea also my allergies that I didn’t have until I came to Kansas. 

We did go to the Texas Rally at the end of April. Fairly good attendance
but not many bikes. Weather was just to variable to trust so we took the
car. 606 miles each way from my house. Some very nice ranch roads,
complete with cattle crossings in the middle of the road to free ranging
animals. Lots of distance with only scenery. No gas stations or rest stops.
Need to plan ahead if you’re going that way, a nice change of pace
though. Had to miss the Arkansas Rally to attend a family get together in
beautiful Iowa. We’ll try it again next year. 

Remember that Wing Ding 43 is coming soon. Kansas
needs volunteers to help put on the light show on June
30th. If your there please come and help us out. Also
remember to get signed up for the District Rally in
Independence this September 9th and 10th.  A Hawaiian
theme is this year so bring your grass skirts, coconut bras
and sandals for a walk on the beach. Don’t delay on
reserving your place in line at the luau!

We are also in need of University Trainers to share their extensive
knowledge of all things to the membership. Without replenishing the
stock of Trainers, the District will have to rely on outside Districts to
carry on our Seminars. 

Welcome spring with a smile, a deep breath, and the plan to enjoy yourself. It’s
a big world out there, but sometimes your best adventures can be in your own
small part of that world.

Kathy and Denny Chesnut
Kansas Directors
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SENIOR DISTRICT ADVISORS
Jack & Doris Schoeck

ASS’T DISTRICT EDUCATORS
Bob & Barb Brown

UNIVERSITY TRAINER
Doris Schoeck

MEC
Duane & Vicki Kalous

EVENT COORDINATORS
Kit & Donna Sand

HISTORIAN
Kathy & Dennis Chesnut

PATCH LADY
Theresa McDonald

NEWSLETTER EDITOR
Ann Whithorn 

DISTRICT DIRECTORS
Kathy & Denny Chestnut

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS
Gary & Reba Ohler

TREASURER
Carolyn Stevens

DISTRICT EDUCATORS
Rick & Carolyn Stevens

MOTORIST AWARENESS
Steve & Terri Bockhaus

DISTRICT RIDE COORDINATORS
Don & Jan Schroeder

COY COORDINATORS
David & Theresa McDonald

WEBMASTER
Chris Roberts

2022 KANSAS DISTRICT TEAM
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KANSAS DIRECTORY OF CHAPTER DIRECTORS AND

CHAPTER GATHERINGS TIMES AND PLACES

Everyone is welcome to attend any Chapter gathering and introduce yourself
Call the Chapter Director if you have questions about a Chapter activity

If you live in an area where there is no Chapter close by
and would be interested in starting one, 

contact the District Directors for assistance

CHAPTER A
Steve & Terri Bockhaus CD

316-772-5941
bockhaus@cox.net

  2nd Thursday, 7pm  
Spears

4323 W Maple St, Wichita KS

CHAPTER B 
Gary & Reba Ohler CD 

913-845-3946
3rd Thursday, 7pm 

JT’s Grill 
33255 Lexington Ave, DeSoto KS

CHAPTER F
Rick & Brenda Kistler CD 

316-200-0726
4th Tuesday, 6pm (brown bag)

Circle Oil Hill Elementary School, 
2700 W 6th, El Dorado KS

CHAPTER H
Don & Jan Schroeder CD 

kansaschapterh@gmail.com
3rd Monday  - 6 pm

Blue Dragon Room in HCC Student Union
Corner of 14th and Plum

Hutchinson KS

CHAPTER Q 

Jack & Teresa Kistler CD 
316-651-7423

actionjackson@wheatstate.com
1st Thursday - 7pm 

Boss Hog BBQ,
314 W 8th Street, Winfield KS
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2022 

COUPLES / INDIVIDUALS 

OF THE YEAR

2022 CHAPTER KS-A COY
Mary & Larry Mazur

2022 CHAPTER KS-B IOY
Paula Aiken

2022 DISTRICT COY
Terri & Steve Bockhaus 

2022 CHAPTER KS-H COY
Nita & Daryl Regier
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RIDER EDUCATION BULLETIN BOARD

District Educators

Rick & Carolyn Stevens

316-213-4630

Senior Master IV #8249

Senior Master IV #8248

Asst District Educators

Bob & Barb Brown 

316-217-5909

Master Tour Rider #10240

Master Tour Rider #10699

A WORD FROM YOUR DISTRICT RIDER EDUCATORS

CHAPTER RIDE COORD. 
Larry Mazur KSA 
Gary Ohler KSB 

Jack Schoeck KSF 
Daryl Regier KSH

Chuck Schmidt KSH 
Bill Tucker KSQ

MFA INSTRUCTORS
 Steve & Terri Bockhaus

RIDER COACHES 
Rick Stevens 
Bob Brown

Don Schroeder

SEMINAR PRESENTERS 
Rick Stevens 
Bob Brown 

Joe Magnant 

RANGE AIDES 

Carolyn Stevens 
Barb Brown 
Rick Kistler

SECURITY 
Rick Kistler 
Barb Brown

It is June already.  We have already had 2 riding courses this year
and have one more scheduled.  We had the Trike course on April
28 and did enjoy some “cooler” weather for the day.  On May 7 we
had the Bike Trailering Course. We had LeRoy Douglas join us
from Arkansas to get certified as a Bike Trailering Instructor.  We
had 9 bike/trailer rigs take the course and it was a great day of
training.

We still have the Trike Trailering Course scheduled for Friday
evening and Saturday morning June 17 and 18.  We will again be
at the King Park Shelter building in Hesston for the classroom on
Friday night.  We will start registration at 6:45 that evening.  The
range will be Saturday morning at the Hesston High School
parking lot just to the west of the stadium.  We will start the range
exercises at 8:00 a.m.  Please be there and ready to ride at 8:00
a.m. so we can get done as early as possible to avoid the heat of
the afternoon.  Please sign up to take this offered training so we
can help you become the safest riders possible. Sign up for this
class by emailing me at stevensrf@cox.net .  We do still have
openings and the cost is still $25 per bike and as always there
is no cost for the co-rider.

Now get out and ride and enjoy the cooler temperatures while they
are with us.  Summer will be here sooner than you think.

I have found an article from the Business Law that is about what
to do if you do have a motorcycle mishap.

I hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable Memorial Day weekend.
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Motorcycle Safety: Stay Shiny Side Up
Business Law 

I don’t know about you, but I’m itching for all this rain to stop so I can start riding regularly again. The
wind in my face. The open road. The sense of freedom and release. For those of us who ride
motorcycles, there is little else that compares to the experience. Unfortunately, there are also many
risks associated with cruising the open roads on our favorite 2-wheeler, that don’t exist within the
confines of the standard automobile. If you have never suffered an injury while riding, here are some
tips to keep you safe and shiny-side up. If you have recently been in a motorcycle accident, jump down
and read about some specific information you need to be aware of when pursuing a recovery for your
injuries and damages.

Tips to stay safe and shiny-side up

1. Always wear a helmet. The statistics overwhelmingly show that wearing a helmet not only can
save your life, but can protect you from suffering other serious and crippling consequences like
a traumatic brain injury. If you don’t like the feeling of “missing out on the wind and elements,”
then buy a half-helmet or even a shorty. But whatever you choose, please just choose to protect
your dome with a properly fitted and DOT-approved helmet.

1. Keep close tabs on your tires’ air pressure. Motorcycles tires, unlike car tires, are specifically
designed and engineered to flex and roll, especially on the edges and up into the side walls. This
is what allows the bike to “lean” into turns while still maintaining the proper center of gravity to
stay upright. While car tires can operate more or less OK when slightly over or
under inflated because they maintain constant and full contact with the road surface, over or
under inflated tires on your bike can cause the bike to either not flex enough to allow a bike to
lean and turn sharply, or flex too much and thus lose all traction. So, check your air pressure at
least weekly and keep it at the manufacturer recommended levels.

1. Keep your gas tank full and your chain or belt properly lubed and maintained. A broken chain or
belt can lead to catastrophic consequences. As for an empty gas tank, well, let’s just say we’ve
all been the “I felt so cool riding and now feel like a loser walking” person at least once in our life.
Let’s try to never go there again.

1. Drive as though you’re invisible to others because, to most cars and trucks on the road, you are.
If you always assume the worst can happen, you’ll be ready to have the best ride. Enough said.

Issues you’ll face in an insurance claim or lawsuit for injuries from a motorcycle accident

If you’ve been involved in a motorcycle accident, you’ve likely already faced one of our greatest fears
as riders:  an unpleasant encounter with a car or truck. The National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration reports that motorcyclists are far more likely to be killed or injured in a traffic accident
than passenger car occupants. If you wonder why, see safety tip number 4 above.
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Unfortunately, in a large majority of cases the injured rider will have insult added to their injuries when
they are blamed, at least in part if not in full, for the accident and for causing their own injuries, even
when they weren’t at fault at all. As wrong as this may be, many people still cling to old stereotypes
about motorcyclists living and riding recklessly. In addition, many defense attorneys representing the
at-fault auto driver know about the bias against bikers, and will do all they can to exploit
the stereotypes in front of jurors to try and sway the jurors to not be as sympathetic or generous to a
motorcyclist as they would be to any other victim of an auto accident. Similarly, and equally deplorable,
is the tendency of a jury to not value the loss of quality of life for a biker as high as they would for an
auto driver.

These are just a few of many reasons why obtaining a fair settlement or jury verdict for motorcycle
accident victims can be more difficult, and why it is all the more important to hire a high quality
personal injury attorney that has experience with motorcycles, not only as a rider but in representing
riders in personal injury insurance claims and lawsuits. An experienced motorcycle
injury attorney knows how to fight fire with facts. It’s imperative to gather as much documentation and
information as possible, including photographs and diagrams of the accident scene, credible witness
statements, thorough medical records, testimony from the victim’s friends and family members, and
evidence of fact-based claims for non-medical damages such as lost wages, out of pocket expenses, and
other economic damages for care, support and maintenance. The defendant’s attorney will challenge
and try to downplay these facts, while subtly introducing lifestyle issues in order to minimize your
compensation. But your attorney can overcome these draconian efforts if they are familiar with these
tactics and understand how to effectively counter them throughout settlement discussions and even
on to trial.

Please stay safe and 

We hope to see you on the road or at a meeting soon!

Remember:

Practice makes Permanent.

Rick & Carolyn Stevens

District Rider Educators
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Chapter A – Wichita 
Meet 2nd Thursday in Wichita at Spears Restaurant 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

Chapter Directors
Steve & Terri Bockhaus

Assistant Directors
Bob & Barb Brown

Treasurer
Barb Brown

Ride Coordinator
Larry Mazur

Newsletter Editor
Michelle Grooms

Couple of the Year
Mary & Larry Mazur

MEC
Chris & Margo Roberts

Wow! How did this month go by so fast?

May started out with a bike trailering class. We met in Hesston where Jan & Don furnished breakfast.
Thank you both. We then had the classroom portion of the class. From there we went to the Newton
High School parking lot. The lot was not in very good condition, but it simulated real riding
conditions. From what I could see, all riders did a very good job. I have been working hard to regain
my riding skills. My skills declined after my surgeries and recovery time. It sure felt good to be able
to do well on this course. (This is just my opinion) I wish to thank the Riders Ed Team for putting on
a good and much needed class. 

Two of our Chapter A members have been laid up for a while. Larry Mazur had back surgery and
Michelle Grooms had a health scare. Both are out of the hospital and recovering at home. Our
wishes go out for a speedy recovery for both members. 

The middle of the month brought the Arkansas Rally. Terri and I were not able to attend. However,
we put on a Chapter ride on the 21st. We left the Walmart parking lot at 53rd Street N and N.
Meridian at 4:00 p.m. From there we rode some back roads to Yoder. This route actually contained
a few curves. Upon arrival in Yoder, we rode Main Street (only 1 block long) and arrived at the
Bullseye Grill. 
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We had homemade burgers and drinks. We ended the meal in true GoldWing style. We had Ice
Cream! I am sure everyone felt that they got their moneys worth.

We have all been struck with very high gas prices. This is affecting all forms of transportation, even
motorcycle riding. Who would have ever thought that a fill up on our Wings would cost almost
$25.00! Our riding is now being limited to much shorter rides. In order to keep lower fuel usage, we
must remember a few basics. We need to check our tire pressure. An under inflated tire causes more
fuel usage. We need to always have a clean air filter. Now I know well how much of a job it is to
change the filter on an 1800, but it is worth while to keep a clean filter, not only for economy, but
for better performance. 

Motorist Awareness info
The end of May brings the end of Motorcycle Awareness month. I feel this should be a concern of
ours ALL year long. Now we constantly talk about car and truck drivers seeing us. But we need to do
our part to be seen. Riding in the proper track of the lane is important to be seen. Remember NOT
to hang out in a truckers blind spots ( the no zone).  Remember that when following a truck, if you
cannot see the drivers head in his rearview mirror, he cannot see you. When passing, get around
quickly and get far enough ahead of the truck to be seen.  I know it is very cool to have our riding
gear match our Wings. But this is not a good idea when riding. Good only for show. Matching colors
of our bikes and riding gear makes us harder to seen. A bright or light colored helmet along with 
bright colored riding jackets make us easier to bee seen. Another tip is to make sure ALL of our lights
work. This may seem very simple, but it really helps. 

CHAPTER A JUNE BIRTHDAYS
Barb Brown – 6-15
  Kathy Woods 6-6

ANNIVERSARIES
Hal & Sharon Williams – 6-8 

(If I missed anyone, my apologies.)

Keep on Riding Safely and have fun!

Steve Bockhaus – Motorist Awareness Coordinator
Steve & Terri Bockhaus – KSA CD's

KANSAS WINGER  -  JUNE 2022 PAGE 11



Chapter B – DeSoto 
Meet 3rd Thursday every month in DeSoto at JT’s Grill 7:00 PM - Eat 6:00 PM

Chapter Directors
Gary & Reba Ohler

913-845-3946

Asst Chapter Director
Paula Aiken

785-766-8676

Chapter Treasurer
Mick Shurer

Chapter Ride Coordinator
Gary Ohler

913-845-3946

Newsletter
Editor

Paula Aiken

Chapter Individual of the Year
Paula Aiken

April ended with Chapter B’s breakfast ride to Garnett, KS organized by Francis and

Joyce Dalsing.  Six trikes and a car headed south on April 30th to eat at the Dutch

Country Café.  Thirteen people enjoyed the great food there.  Rumor has it that there

was some garage sale shopping following breakfast.  The fun never ends with Chapter

B members.

It was Cinco de Mayo and Steve and Carla Ramirez organized the dinner ride to

Overbrook, KS for a meal at Los Vaqueros Mexican Restaurant.  Illness prevented

Steve and Carla from participating, but the twelve members who did attend had a good

time.  

Six Chapter B members ventured south for the Arkansas Rally the middle of May. 

Gary and Reba Ohler, Francis and Joyce Dalsing, and Mick Schurer and Leslie

Thompson stayed outside of Eureka Springs along with a herd of deer who came to

visit them at least twice a day.  They had an enjoyable time riding through the hills of

Arkansas and exploring the countryside while attending the rally held in Harrison,

Arkansas.  

Because Gary and Reba Ohler were gallivanting through Arkansas, the monthly meeting

was delayed until May 26th.  Since May is National Beef Month and it was just one day

after National Hamburger Day, it seemed only fitting to ask trivia questions about

hamburgers.  

In 1888, an English doctor prescribed eating three hamburger meals a day as a cure

for different ailments.  A seasoned ground beef patty served with gravy reminds us

of him.  He was Dr. Salisbury.
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Both the hamburger and ice cream cone made their debut at the 1904 World’s Fair in

St. Louis.  They are still popular today as they meet the consumer’s need for tasty,

portable food. 

Both 90% and 95% lean ground beef have less fat than ground turkey.  A three-ounce

serving of 95% lean ground beef contains five grams of fat.  Three ounces of 90% lean

ground beef have nine grams of fat.  And, a three-ounce serving of ground turkey has

eleven grams of fat because the fat and skin are ground up into the meat.

CHAPTER B EVENTS FOR JUNE:

June 2 – Dinner Ride

June 16 – Chapter Meeting 

June 17-18 – Trike Trailering Class

June 25 – Breakfast Ride

Safe travels,

Paula Aiken
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Chapter F – El Dorado
      Meet 4th Tuesdays at Circle Oil Hill Elementary School, 2700 W 6 th,  El Dorado, KS

 Brown Bag at 6:00 pm - Meet at 7:00 pm

Chapter Directors
Rick & Brenda Kistler

316-200-0726

MEC
Sharon Webster
316-259-3352

Treasurer
James Mabrey
316-371-8454

Newsletter Editor
Brenda Kistler

Good day to everyone!

Chapter F’s meeting was May 24th and with all of the rain we were not real sure
who would turn out, but for the ones who did make it, we had a  GREAT time!! 

I actually got to ride Saturday to Yoder with Chapter A. I haven't ridden  but once
last year as my back was giving me issues that kept me from enjoying a good time
on the bike. Fortunately, I didn’t have any pain during or after the ride. Yea!!   It felt
so good to be on the back of the  bike again!!  It was a really fun ride. 

I can’t believe it’s almost summer but bring it on!! I’m so ready for  warmer weather
and more riding. 

June 11th is Chapter F’s Spring Fling. Same place as last time in the park. Hope
to see you there. Again the meal will be  furnished, but we will accept donations
to help with the expenses.  We will have  the game stations and obstacle course
by Rick Stevens and  Bob Brown. So come join the fun!! 

Rick and I want to wish everyone a safe and happy Memorial Day.  We will see
ya’ll soon. Ride safe and have fun!!! 

Brenda and Rick Kistler 
Chapter F Directors 
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KS-H Newsletter
Our next gathering is

June 20, 2022

at our NEW location:

Blue Dragon Room

HCC Student Union 

14th and Plum

Hutchinson, Kansas

CHAPTER DIRECTORS
Don & Jan Schroeder

620-727-7789
kansaschapterh@gmail.com

ASSISTANT CHAPTER DIRECTORS
Dennis & Edie Pierson

CHAPTER TREASURER
Daryl Regier

wingrider@mtelco.net

CHAPTER MEC
Chuck & Kathy Schmidt

cdkfschmidt@hotmail.com

CHAPTER MAC
Jeff Whithorn

CHAPTER NEWSLETTER
& HISTORIAN
Ann Whithorn

SUNSHINE LADY
Sherry O’Brien

RIDE COORDINATORS
Daryl & Nita Regier

Chuck & Kathy Schmidt

EVENT COORDINATOR
Sharry Thompson

CHAPTER COY
Daryl & Nita Regier

KS DISTRICT DIRECTORS
Kathy & Dennis Chesnut
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As I look at the calendar, there are events coming up locally and
in other states. Now, if we could only convince the weather to
cooperate, it would be much easier to make plans.

 We have already done a little riding and recently got back from the Arkansas
Rally in Harrison. We rode on wet roads and in rain about 1/3 of the time
down and back. The weather was dry for rides while we were there.

The short notice ride to the Hillsboro and Salina Lady Liberty sites was very
enjoyable with good participation and great weather. We hope to have more short-
notice rides this summer.   If anyone would like to send  us an email about a ride you
think would be fun. We would be more than happy to do so! 

Meeting at the HCC Blue Dragon room seems to be going well. If anyone
has suggestions about a subject or short presentation you would like to do,
please let us know! Thanks to all of you for being part of Chapter H! Thanks
to all of you for making Chapter H fun!

Don & Jan Schroeder
KS-H Chapter Directors
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PIERSON’S REPORT

Our May gathering at the HCC Dragon Room was a big hit!  The
cafeteria was closed since there were no students on campus and 
our gracious KS-H Chapter Directors decided to host a pizza party! 
25 members from various Chapters joined us for a good time.

Whithorns related their experience with the 5-State ride they did
in one day.  Sounded like a lot of fun so we may need to check into
that next year!

Jan Schroeder discussed riding to the Lady Liberty statues and
presented us with information on where they are located around
the State.

District Educator, Rick Stevens, summarized the bike/trailer course
held on May 7th and reminded us of the trike/trailer course coming
up.

District Director, Kathy Chesnut, reminded everyone to get
registered for the Kansas Rally and to reserve your hotel room.  

See you next month, Stay safe out there!
Dennis Pierson, Asst Chapter Director
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JUNE 
GWRRA Anniversaries

Congratulations to this month’s 
Chapter H members 

celebrating their membership
anniversary with GWRRA!!

CHAPTER H MEMBER YEARS WITH
GWRRA

Dan Forker 13

Randy Flickinger 7

Julie Flickinger 7

Congratulations!
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June Anniversaries

6th John & Marcie Putnam

9th Brian & Sherry O’Brien

10th David & Rhonda Hiebert

12th Leon & Ellen Deges

June Birthdays

12th Eugene O’Borny

22nd Terry Mann

24th David Hiebert
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June 3 – 1st Friday dinner ride - The Garage - 134 W 4th, Salina, KS
10:00 Helmet time at Love’s in McPherson, RSVP by June 2 to wingrider@mtelco.net
11:00 meet at The Garage Museum, marvel and reminisce as you enjoy the good old muscle 

cars. Lunch at Bogies afterwards. See the flyer at the back of this newsletter
Thank you to Jeff and Ann for hosting.

June 2-5 – Missouri District Rally, Branson, MO

June 11 – KS-F Spring Fling - 9:30-2:30 Towanda Park, 501 N 6th. Lunch furnished for a donation.

June 17-18 – Trike - trailering course. $25 - Class on the 17th at 7 pm King Park shelter house, 500 N. 
Ridge Rd, (do not need your trike for this portion). Then on the 18th at 7:30 a.m. the range portion will 
be at the Hesston High School south Parking Lot. 
RSVP to Rick Stevens ASAP at stevensrf@cox.net

June 18 - Smackdab Ride, Lebanon KS, to Rugby ND  https://smackdab281.org/ 

June 23-26 – Cody-Cade Ride -  Cody, Wyoming (for more info Google Cody-Cade 2022)

July 1 - 1st Friday Ride (details coming soon!)  Thanks to Chuck & Kathy Schmidt for hosting.

June 29-July 2 – Wing Ding 43, Shreveport, Louisiana, https://wing-ding.org/ 

July 18 - KS-H Chapter meeting, Blue Dragon Room, Student Union on HCC campus, SE corner 14th & 
Plum. Cafeteria/Buffet across from the Dragon Room from 5-7 pm

August 12-14 – Float trip and good riding around Tahlequah, OK. Fin & Feather Resort. See
 details in the flyer at the back of this newsletter. Chapter A hosting.

Sept 9-10- Kansas District Rally, Independence, KS  https://gwrraks.com/kansas-district-rally 

Get your registration mailed and hotel booked before the good rooms are all taken. Info 
and registration at the back of this newsletter.

JUNE
JULY
2022
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Watch your email for short notice rides, including some to the 
Mini Statue of Liberty locations!!!!!

NEED SOMEWHERE TO RIDE?  - VISIT ANY OF THE KANSAS CHAPTERS WHEN THEY GATHER!

1st  Thursday – Chapter Q, Boss Hog 3114 W. 8th, Winfield
2nd Thursday – Chapter A, Spears 4323 W Maple, Wichita (**No longer at Pizza Ranch) 
3rd  Monday –  Chapter H, HCC Student Union Blue Dragon room, 14th & Plum, Hutchinson 
3rd  Thursday – Chapter B JT’s Grill, 33255 Lexington Ave, DeSoto
4th  Tuesday – Chapter F Circle Oil Hill School, 2700 W. 6th Ave, El Dorado (brown bag)

Let’s go for a ride!
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1st Friday Ride

June 3, 2022

134 S. 4th - Salina, Kansas

If you are a car enthusiast, we hope you’ll join us

in Salina at The Garage to view their newest

muscle car exhibits.

This is no ordinary museum! There are interactive

exhibits for you to test your skills in welding,

painting, driving and trivia knowledge!

We plan on meeting at the museum at 11:00 a.m.

on Friday, June 3, 2022 and grabbing a burger and

shake at Bogey’s afterwards.

Admission to the museum is as follows:
General Admission $15

Seniors (65+) $12

Military $12
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Bike Trailering Course
May 7, 2022

Hesston, Kansas
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5 State Run
May 14, 2022

750+ motorcycles of all sizes and
shapes

221468-01
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And of course ending our
adventure with ice cream at
Braums!

Our Search for Lady Liberty
May 15, 2022

From Hillsboro to
Salina, we

located two of the
magnificent

Ladies in our
state this day

I wonder where
our search for
her will take us

next!
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For Sale:  2010 Gold Wing Trike   (purchased new from dealer spring of 2011) 

   I have a 2010 Gold Wing Trike for sale.  53,400 miles. It has all the add-ons available at the time I 

bought it. I have added chrome and also blue parade lights. Heated grips, heated seats, custom 

backrest, road pegs, wind wings, Long Ride Shield recurve windshield, extra lights for show lights, 

Sirius XM and Garmin Nav, CB and intercom. Chrome wheels, front and rear. Like new Avon Cobra 

front tire. Extra set of rear wheels with good tires. Battery Tender.  It does not have Bluetooth. Lehman 

trike kit. Some road gravel chips on lower front and lower fenders. Extra CB antennas for looks can be 

replaced with red/white/blue parade whip lights or capped. Parade lights have remote controls as well 

as handlebar switches for on/off. Two Nolan helmets with CB/Com system. Some riding jackets and 

other extras for helmets, cleaning polish, 4 qts oil and filter with filter wrench, and trike cover 

included.  Included is a trailer hitch parade flag mount. Also a few items not mentioned. Name on 

windshield can be removed. 

Kept in garage when not riding. 

Bike cost was $37,000. Additional chrome and lights $3,500. Asking $25,000 cash for trike and extras. 

Want to sell because of health issues.  Clear title ready to transfer to new owner. 

Call or email for appointment to see the trike. 

Located in Hutchinson, KS. 

Dale Tritsch 

Contact:  ksdalet@gmail.com    620 921 5941 
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Chapter Q – Winfield
Meet 1st Thursday at Boss Hogs BBQ in Winfield - 6:00 pm to eat 7:00 pm to meet

Chapter Directors
Jack & Teresa Kistler 

316-651-7423
jackkistler@gwrraks.com

Asst Directors
Duane & Vickie Kalous

Treasurer
Sheila Tucker

Ride Coordinator
Bill & Sheila Tucker  

billtucker@gwrraks.com

MEC
Judy Eggleston

With the busy month of May now over it’s time to look
forward to summer rallies and riding.  

Wing Ding will be here before we can blink now and
we hope to see lots of you there.  We will be leaving
around the 24th or 25th of June for WD so that we’ll
have stuff ready for all of you when you get there.
Whether you ride or drive we hope that you’ll make the
trip to Shreveport, Louisiana.  

Everyone have a great month and we’ll see you soon!

Until the next time,
Jack & Teresa Kistler
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Join Chapter A on August 12, 13, 14, 2022

In Tahlequah Oklahoma

for some good rides, float trips & good company!

We will be staying at the Fin and Feather Resort

Housing will be an 8 bedroom, 8 bath house.
(There are smaller cabins available if you wish)

Cost per couple will be $90.00 per night

if we fill the house, higher if not

There are also a few full hookup campsites
Campsites are $35.00 per night (only 5 are available)

There is a restaurant on site plus others in the area.

There are several hotels in the area (if you wish)

Costs range from$70.00 - $125.00 per night

There are several float trips in the area.

Cost ranges from $25.00 - $35.00 per person. 

We will be near Tenkiller for good riding.

 We will be leaving Friday morning and return on Sunday afternoon.

Contact Steve Bockhaus to get on the list at

bockhaus@cox.net or 316-772-6603
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Information may be subject to change and 
we will do our best to keep you advised

Hotel Information:
Appletree Inn    Phone:  (620) 331-5500 
201 N.8th - Independence, KS 67301

King bed room $65 + tax   -  2 Queen bed room $75 +tax
(Hotel has an elevator)

Reserve now !   Rooms blocked until August 27
th

 

ALOHA from Kansas !
2022 Kansas District Rally
September 9 - 10, 2022 

Join us at the
Independence Civic Center

410 North Penn Ave, 
Independence, Kansas 
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Gold Wing Road Riders Association

2022 KANSAS DISTRICT RALLY

“Aloha from Kansas”

September 9 - 10, 2022               Independence, Kansas

Host Motel: Rooms blocked until August 27, 2022
Appletree Inn Room Rate:   King $65 + tax     2 Queen Beds $75+ tax
201 N. 8th Street
Independence, KS 67301 Call for Reservations: (620) 331-5500

Please Print
Rider:________________________________________________GWRRA #___________________ Age _______ (optional)

Co-Rider:_____________________________________________GWRRA #___________________ Age _______ (optional)

Address: _______________________________________ City __________________________ State:_______ Zip_________

Email: ______________________________________________ Phone: ___________________________________________

Your Chapter _______      Your District _______ Miles to Rally (if riding) ___________

Grand Prize drawings will be Saturday evening during the closing ceremony

50/50 Drawings on Friday and Saturday evening

QTY PRICE TOTAL

GWRRA Life Member $25.00

GWRRA Member $30.00

Non GWRRA Member $35.00

One Day Pass Member $15.00

One Day Pass Non Member $20.00

District Director  Free

District COY/IOY $15.00

Master Level IV    #________________    #________________

Are you an Officer in GWRRA (any level)? Your title _________________________________________

Are you a current “Couple of the Year”? Chapter ________ District _________

I/we agree to hold harmless GWRRA, Kansas District GWRRA, any co-sponsoring organizations and any property owners for
any loss or injury to self or property by reason of participation in this event.  I/we agree to assume responsibility for any
property that I/we damage.

Rider Signature:    _______________________________________ Date: _________________

Co-Rider Signature:    _______________________________________ Date: _________________

Make checks payable to GWRRA Kansas and mail with registration to: 
Carolyn Stevens, District Treasurer, 6410 Aberdeen Street, Wichita, KS 67206.  

For additional information contact Kathy or Denny Chesnut at culkath@gmail.com  or  flitcrew@aol.com
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KANSAS DISTRICT PATCH/PIN PRICE LIST
Kansas Order Form Chapter ________

DESCRIPTION QTY PRICE
B & G

QTY PRICE
B & W

QTY PRICE
B & G

TOTAL

TOP BACK ROCKERS (Over 10" Patch) $9.75 $9.75 $9.75

CHAPTER DIRECTOR

ASSISTANT CHAPTER DIRECTOR

CHAPTER

FORMER

CHAPTER COUPLE

BOTTOM BACK ROCKERS (Under 10"Patch)

KANSAS

TOP FRONT ROCKERS (Over 4" patch) $3.75 $3.75 $3.75

OPERATIONS

FORMER

NAME ROCKERS (from below)

BOTTOM FRONT ROCKER (Under 4" patch)

CHAPTER DIRECTOR

ASSISTANT CHAPTER DIRECTOR

PATCHES $7.00 $7.00

4" GWRRA MEMBER (Gold Trim)

BACK PATCHES $12.00 $12.00

10" GWRRA BACK PATCH

PINS & HANGERS

COUPLE OF THE YEAR PIN   @$5.00 each

CHAPTER COY HANGER        @$3.00 each

SPECIAL ORDERS - GIVE DETAILS
TOP BACK ROCKERS (Over 10" Patch)

QTY PRICE
B & G

QTY PRICE
B & W

QTY PRICE
B & G

TOTAL

$9.75 $9.75 $9.75

TOTAL DUE:

Please enclose order form with check made payable to 
Theresa McDonald - 421East 3rd Street, Douglass, KS 67039

Ordered By: Any Comments Below

Ship to:

Address:

City:

State

Zip

Phone:

Email:
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Our Sponsors
Appreciate your support!
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